
 

  

 
April 25, 2025 File: MV2024L7-0010 
 
 
Stephane Millette 
Town of Hay River 
100 – 62 Woodland Drive  
Hay River NT   XOE 1G1 Sent by email  
 
 
Dear Stephanie Millette, 
 
Re: Waste Management Plan V4.1 – Approved – Porritt Landing Dredging Project – Hay River, NT 
 
The Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board (Board) received the Waste Management Plan, Version 4.11 
submitted by Town of Hay River on April 15, 2025, as required by the Board’s March 24, 2025 Decision 
Letter on Version 1.2 
 
Board staff have conducted a conformity check and determined that the submission meets the 
requirements set out in the Board’s Decision Letter. The Waste Management Plan Version 4.1 is hereby 
considered approved.  
 
Please direct questions or concerns regarding this letter to Thomas Turoczi via email. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Thomas Turoczi 
Regulatory Specialist  
 

 
1 See MVLWB Online Registry www.mvlwb.com for Porritt Landing – Renewal – Waste Management Plan V4.1 – Apr15_25. 
2 See MVLWB Online Registry for Porritt Landing – Issuance – Type B Water Licence – Mar24_25. 

mailto:tturoczi@mvlwb.com
http://www.mvlwb.com/
https://registry.mvlwb.ca/Documents/MV2024L7-0010/Porritt%20Landing%20-%20Waste%20Management%20Plan%20V4.1%20-%20Apr15_25.pdf
https://registry.mvlwb.ca/Documents/MV2024L7-0010/Porritt%20Landing%20-%20Issuance%20-%20Type%20B%20Water%20Licence%20-%20Mar24_25.pdf
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BCC’d to:  Dehcho ORS Distribution List  

Stephane Millette – Recreation Director, Town of Hay River 
Josh Gauthier– Water Resources Officer, GNWT-ECC 
Norm McCowan – Lands Inspector, GNWT-ECC 
Jayda Robillard – Lands Inspector, GNWT-ECC 
Rick Walbourne – Director, Regulatory and Permitting – GNWT-ECC 
Scott Stewart – GNWT-ECC 

 


